

October 4, 2005

TO

:

William T. Lichter, Village Manager

FROM

George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief

 \mathbf{RE}

:

RECOGNITION OF FULL ARREST SAVE

On Thursday, November 3, 2005, at the Board of Trustees Meeting, the Lombard Fire Department would like to recognize the efforts of the Lombard Police Officers and Paramedics who rendered aid to Mr. Wayne Pearce at 706 E. Maple Street. Mr. Pearce was in full cardiac arrest and with the initial rapid administration of defibrillation (AED) and supportive care his outcome is remarkable.

Mr. Pearce and his family plan on attending the Board of Trustees Meeting to take part in the recognition.

c. Raymond Byrne, Chief of Police